



500 East Capitol Avenue Pierre, South Dakota 57501-5070 www.puc.sd.gov Capitol Office (605) 773-3201

Grain Warehouse (605) 773-5280

Consumer Hotline 1-800-332-1782

Email puc@state.sd.us

June 26, 2017

Donna Palmlund Lake Preston Times PO Box 368 Lake Preston, SD 57249

mail@lakeprestontimes.net

Dear Ms. Palmlund:

Please publish the attached notice of suspension as a display advertisement in the June 28 and July 5 editions of the Lake Preston Times. Please add an inscription to the bottom of the notice listing the approximate cost of the insertion. Please confirm receipt of this insertion order and send a proof to me at James.Mehlhaff@state.sd.us before publication.

Please send an affidavit of publication along with the invoice to the PUC at the address listed above.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Jim Mehlhaff

SD PUC Grain Warehouse Director

Enc.

Notice of Suspension

Effective June 23, 2017, the South Dakota Public Utilities Commission has suspended the grain buyer license of H & I Grain of Hetland Inc.

They are no longer licensed or authorized to purchase grain at their locations in Hetland, De Smet, Arlington or any other site within the state of South Dakota.

Questions or claims may be directed to the SD PUC Grain Division at 500 E. Capitol Ave., Pierre, SD 57501; by email at PUC@state.sd.us or by calling (605) 773-5280 or (800) 332-1782.